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August can bring about some mixed feelings. Summer starts to
wind down and for kids, the excitement and nerves about a
new school year start to set in. Some children look forward to
their return to school, the new classroom, the fall sports
season, and seeing friends they haven’t seen all summer.
There may be worries about having to use a locker for the first
time, how much homework their teacher will assign, and who
they’ll sit with for lunch. As an adult, I can still recall all of
those emotions and feelings.

For a child living in a home with domestic violence, school can
bring about new challenges and behaviors. It is estimated that
1 in 15 children are exposed to domestic violence every year. If
you put that in perspective of an average size elementary class
in our area, that means 1-2 children per class are being
exposed to domestic violence at home. Research has shown
that witnessing acts of domestic violence can be as harmful to
children as direct abuse to themselves. The children may
suffer from depression, anxiety, isolation or feelings of guilt.
Some children may act-out aggressively toward other children,
have poor school attendance, failing grades, or have trouble
forming close friendships. Even stretching beyond their school
years, children who witness domestic violence can endure
lifelong effects of the trauma.

Stopping domestic violence starts at home. If you, or a loved
one, are living in an unsafe home please reach out today. We
are here for you. 315-782-1855

Office Hours:
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UPCOMING EVENTS
SAVE THE DATES!

F A M I L Y  S A F E T Y  N I G H T
T H U R S D A Y  A U G .  8 T H ,  2 0 2 4
S O U T H  J E F F E R S O N  C S D

FOR MORE INFORMATION, 
CONTACT KRISTIN 

(315)755-1434 / KRISTINP@VACJC.COM
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C O N F E R E N C E
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